[image: image1.png]August 3, 2004

To Whom it May Concern:

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Elizabeth
Wencel. Elizabeth was a counselor in my classroom for the Rochester Avon Recreation
Authority (RARA) SCAMP summer camp program for persons with special needs. Some
of her responsibilities included working one on one and with small groups of children,
helping myself out with any needs in and out of the classroom, getting involved with
parents, as well as implementing activities for her child/children for the day.

Not only is Elizabeth an example of an excellent counselor in terms of dependability,
responsibility and maturity, she also showed compassion towards all of the campers who
attended the camp each day. It can often be trying to work at a camp with persons with
special needs. Elizabeth showed nothing but patience and compassion for each individual
camper. Elizabeth always stepped up to the challenge without reservation. She also went
above and beyond to help out.

Elizabeth has a wonderful attitude and worked well with co-workers and supervisors. She
also had good rapport with the parents involved. Elizabeth worked with campers who
exhibited a wide variety of disabilities that vary in degree, from Learning Disabled, to
Autistic, to those who are Severely and Mentally Impaired. She worked with campers
from ages five to eleven, both male and female, but interacted with campers up to age 28.

It takes a caring person to do the kind of work Elizabeth did. Elizabeth would be an
excellent candidate for any position that not only entails working with children or
teenagers, but also adults, whether they have a disability or not. IfI can be of further
assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
Jennifer Garwood

RARA SCAMP Teacher
Home: (248) 652-1653




